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THANK YOU MEMBERS'

On December 6th, one hour before the POAM Rally on
Lansing, Chairman Chatfield, who 1is Speaker Pro Temp-elect,
and Speaker-elect Tom Leonard informed POAM the OPEB package
will not move in lame duck. You spoke and they listened. We
appreciate the legislative leadership’s pledge to work with
POAM next term and involve us and our ideas in finding a
solution to stabilize municipal finances.

The Rally was a huge success and served as a reminder to
legislators that our members are engaged and demand to be
part of the process when any legislation is introduced that
has an impact on their families and careers.

There is no doubt that your letters, e-mails and phone
calls to elected officials played an important role in killing

the legislation in the lame duck session.

Please stay tuned for further updates as POAM continues
to aggressively represent your interests in Lansing.

Sincerely,

z/
Kenneth E. G?T

Legislative Director
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